
Upcoming Changes  

• The ability to efile through JIMS will be disabled at noon on Saturday, October 26, 

2024.  

• The new Kansas Courts eFiling System will be available at 8am on Tuesday, 

November 5, 2024.  

• Filings between these dates will need to be done (in paper form) directly through 

the Clerk’s Office in the Courthouse.  

• Note: Cash, personal check or money orders will be the only acceptable payment 

methods.  

• To register for the new eFiling system, please go to Register to eFile - KS Courts.  

• JIMS is not able to assist with online access issues.  If you need help registering, 
please email efilingadministrator@kscourts.org.   

• Other information can be found at Centralized Case Management System Project - 
KS Courts  

  

https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Kansas-Courts-eFiling/Register
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Kansas-Courts-eFiling/Register
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Kansas-Courts-eFiling/Register
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Kansas-Courts-eFiling/Register
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Centralized-Case-Management-System/Johnson-County-District-Court-go-live#golive
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Centralized-Case-Management-System/Johnson-County-District-Court-go-live#golive
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Centralized-Case-Management-System/Johnson-County-District-Court-go-live#golive
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Centralized-Case-Management-System/Johnson-County-District-Court-go-live#golive
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Centralized-Case-Management-System/Johnson-County-District-Court-go-live#golive
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Centralized-Case-Management-System/Johnson-County-District-Court-go-live#golive
https://kscourts.gov/eCourt/Centralized-Case-Management-System/Johnson-County-District-Court-go-live#golive

